This script is appropriate and intended for telephone, social media, in person, advertisement (as in a newsletter), etc.
Request for Research Participants.

The relationship between individuals who are blind or visually impaired and suicide is not well understood as there have been very few studies about this topic.  It remains unclear whether individuals who are blind or visually impaired have more, less, or the same exposure to suicide preventive and risk factors as do sighted individuals.

This study, under the auspices of Wayne State University, is seeking individuals who are blind or visually impaired to volunteer to participate in a study that seeks to learn more about this area.

Participants should be legally blind and between the ages of eighteen and seventy years of age.

The findings of this study will potentially assist in suicide prevention and intervention measures.

Interested parties should please contact the Principal Investigator at:

ec7355@wayne.edu

(This notice is neither endorsed nor associated in any manner with the parties posting this announcement.)


 


